
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Mr. & Mrs. Fluet. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 15, 2021 1 :55 PM 
'James Fluet' 
RE: They Need to Keep Power Bill Low 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/15/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11142-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
COVIAVIAlSSlOV\, De-putt) CLerR I 

FLorLclC! PubLLe, servLe,e CoV1AV1ALssLoV\, 

2540 SV\UVIAC!rcl OC!R, BouLevC!rcl 

TC! LLC! Vl Cl ssee, FL 323 33 
PV\oV\,e: (Si'SO) 413-G4G7 

From: shafluet=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <shafluet=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of James Fluet 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 20211:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: They Need to Keep Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

FPl has one of the highest residential electric rates in the country and yet they are one of the 
only electric companies that have no carbon emissions. What have they been doing with the 
money? Putting it in their pocket? It is absolutely wrong to allow these large increases during 
these difficult economic times ... .. unless you want people out in the streets. People, their 
customer base, cannot afford these electric rate increases. 

Thank you, 

Sharon & Jim Fluet 
6929 Bent Grass Drive 
Naples, FL 34113 

Thank you, 

James Fluet 
6929 BENT GRASS DR 
Naples FL, 34113-3052 
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